
 

City of Alpena 
 

News Release of July 11, 2017 

Leaf and Grass Drop Off 
 

The City of Alpena’s Public Works Service Center, located at 
1001 Long Lake Avenue, will be open Saturday, July 15, 2017, 
from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. for drop off of bagged leaf and grass  
materials for City of Alpena residents ONLY.   
 
All bagged leaf and grass materials shall be deposited where 
directed by the onsite Public Works employee. Bagged material 
shall be emptied from the bag as directed and a trash  
receptacle will be available for disposal of bags.  
 
Absolutely no brush will be accepted. 
 
Also, as a reminder to City residents, the Public Works Service 
Center is open daily, Monday through Friday, from 7 a.m. to 3 
p.m. for drop off of bagged lawn material.   
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